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Mrs Neophitou’s News 

Be Safe 
 

This week we have been focussing on the 
school rule ‘Be Safe’. In my assembly we read 
the story ‘What does it mean to be safe?’ and 
discussed drawing healthy boundaries and 
making safe choices. 

 
 
We thought of ways we can: 
-not give into peer pressure 
-stand up to bullies and not be a bystander 
-be safe in all environments, including online 
-know the right time to get a caring adults’ help 
-know our limits 
 

Weekly Attendance 

Week Beginning 14/10/2024 

Nursery Rosen – 97.3%  

Reception Donaldson – 95.0% 

Y1 Butterworth – 96.8% 

Y2 Thomas – 92.9% 

Y3 Mackesy – 94.8% 

Y4 Dahl – 98.1% 

Y5 Dickens – 94.7% 

Y6 Shan – 99.7%  

 

 

 

Academy Prospectus 

 

 

    

 

 

 

Please click on this link here to watch our prospectus video 

which gives key information about our school and gives a 

clear overview of all the wonderful things we have to offer at 

Greenfield Academy. We are very proud of it! 

REMINDER 

Please remember that we finish for half term on Friday 25th October at 3.15pm and that 

there is a school closure day on Monday 4th November due to a staff INSET. We will 

reopen at 8.30am for Breakfast Club on Tuesday 5th November. 

https://youtu.be/8IsAIJ4JZsE


 

       SUPERSTAR LEARNERS OF THE WEEK      

These children have impressed their teachers this week with their dedication and 

super attitude to their learning! 

Nursery- 
(Rosen) 

Rima- for bring kind to everyone! 

Reception 
(Donaldson)- 

Safa- for being amazing at everything she does! 

Year 1 
(Butterworth)- 

Nurallah- for being a maths whizz! 

Year 2 
(Thomas)- 

Flourish- for being more focussed! 

Year 3  
(Mackesy)- 

David- for settling into Year 3 and helping everyone 

Year 4  
(Dahl)- 

Fiyin- for finding his big voice when answering 
questions! 

Year 5  
(Dickens)- 

Jack- for fantastic enthusiasm to learning! 

Year 6 
(Shan)- 

Carsen- for superb work in his Maths and English! 

 

 
 

WELL DONE SUPERSTARS WE ARE PROUD OF YOU! 

BELIEVE    ACHIEVE    SUCCEEED  

  


